
From: Patz, Logan W.
To: Sandoval, Darlene M. (dsandoval@cabq.gov); Fox, Debi; Serna, Yvette M. (yserna@cabq.gov); Tena, Victoria C.
Cc: "brewer.campbell@gmail.com"; "Wilma Holgerson"
Subject: RE: 4814 Hardware NE, bp2015-92225 F17-D097 30-day extension.
Date: Monday, November 06, 2017 2:12:00 PM

Hello,
 
Please allow an additional 30 Day extension on the temp CO for the project listed above. The
applicant has informed me that the contractor is starting the work required to release the final
inspection for the building permit.
 
Let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thank you.
 
 

Logan Patz
Planning Department 
Transportation Development 
600 2nd St. NW, Suite 201 
Albuquerque, NM 87102 
505-924-3630
 

From: Patz, Logan W. 
Sent: Tuesday, October 03, 2017 10:16 AM
To: Sandoval, Darlene M. (dsandoval@cabq.gov); Fox, Debi; Serna, Yvette M. (yserna@cabq.gov); Tena,
Victoria C.
Cc: 'brewer.campbell@gmail.com'; 'Wilma Holgerson'
Subject: 4814 Hardware NE, bp2015-92225 F17-D097 30-day extension.
 
Hello,
 
The transportation planning  section will allow an additional 30 Day extension on the temp CO for
the project listed above. Attached is a copy of the last extension. The applicant has informed me that
there has been a contractor selected to do the work needed to release the final inspection for the
building permit.
 
Let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thank you.
 

Logan Patz
Planning Department 
Transportation Development 
600 2nd St. NW, Suite 201 
Albuquerque, NM 87102 
505-924-3630
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